
 
Sycamore Tree Theatre 

 

Dear friend, 

Sycamore Tree Theatre is a nonprofit community theatre company based in in the 
Bothell area and we have presented uplifting and positive productions since our 
founding in 2019.  Our all-volunteer leadership, cast, and crew provides quality 
theatrical entertainment by telling stories of faith, hope, and love while providing 
opportunities to grow in creativity and craft. 

Each year we produce a musical with a live orchestra and offer it free-of-charge to 
the community.  Recent examples include A Light in the Attic in 2023 and Unto the 
Hills in 2022, both of which were original musicals written and composed right here 
in the Northwest. 

Would you consider making a donation or offering a 
discount to help defray the costs of these productions? 

As a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, anything you donate to Sycamore Tree Theatre 
is tax deductible. 

Thank you very much!  We are grateful for your support and helping us to bring quality 
theatre that brings hope and makes a difference. 

David Potter 
Executive Director, Sycamore Tree Theatre 
M 425-770-2889 
W www.SycamoreTreeTheatre.org 
Federal Tax ID # 84-2840420 


